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The Search Committee met on Wednesday, April 10, to plan how best to process and compile responses to our Portfolio Questions.    We also discussed the budget for the search process.
The Committee commends the efforts of everyone working to update our website.  Improvements are already evident.
For those who have not yet responded to the Portfolio Questions, we strongly urge you to do so by April 14.  We are most grateful.

